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I do not support sales taxes without public vote.  I do not support expanding 

government footprint to manage this kind of a program, and adding more to the plate 

of the Oregon business owner.  Until Oregon can demonstrate more fiscal 

responsibility and technical acuity then obtaining additional monies from the public for 

any project that promises to collect, track and disburse said monies is bound to fail 

IMHO.   


